
 

Once you have 

completed the hanging 

hearts, please share your 

pictures of your project 

on our Facebook: 

www.facebook.com/tudo

rrose.patchwork.  Or e-

mail the pictures to us 

and we will share them 

on our Facebook. 

Make sure that you like 

our Facebook page to see 

further videos from us. 

For the Heat Sensitive Glitter Film 

and lots more, check out our 

website – 

www.tudorrosepatchwork.co.uk 
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